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Chee, Michael@Waterboards

From: Dennis Portnoy
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 8:34 PM
To: Chee, Michael@Waterboards
Subject: Comments May 8th Hearing

 

  

There is no question that the district MUST repair and replace pipe and include the funding 
in THIS budget cycle as well as in future years. 

Perhaps it is possible to install a RECEIVER who can take control over the Board? 

Since there is a history of non-compliance and no agreement reached between the Water 
Board Staff and the District staff, I am hopeful yet not convinced that the Water Board will 
issue a final order at the May 8th hearing. If they do not issue a final order my suggestion is 
to refer to the Attorney General (IF this will result in enforcement) 

Dennis Portnoy 
 

 


